Patient AccuRx text template to decline Bariatric Surgery monitoring

This is to inform you that General Practice is no longer conducting monitoring following bariatric surgery. We have written to local specialists to explain that responsibility lies with them for this activity.   
Please contact your specialist to arrange follow-up. If this was done privately and you wish the NHS to carry out your monitoring, then please let us know, so we can refer. If you have any concerns, then we ask you to contact your specialist team or PALS at Southmead Hospital if this is where you had your surgery. 

